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 Malcolm McKay COMMNT2016/4143/P 22/08/2016  12:26:29 I live on the north facing sixth floor of the Ziggurat the next  door to 67-74 Saffron Hill and object 

strongly to the proposed extension.  As you will know the record of the owners in keeping to the agreed 

proposals is woeful. They are noisy neighbours indeed having no regard for the peaceful lifes of the 

residents next door.  The proposed development ill include windows over looking the Ziggurat and will 

creat many privacy problems.   The proposed development will block light from the Ziggurat,  There 

will be months of not years of disruption.  The sun path will be disrupted.  I object strongly.
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